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Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, Continental Chairman of FFWPU North America, visited two communities in the 
month of October, delivering one important Sunday message: the importance of maintaining our 
relationship with True Parents as the way to experience God’s love and share it with others as Tribal 
Messiahs. 
 
“Today we are facing the same situation in this country because we are losing core values instead of 
counting on Heavenly Parent,” said Dr. Kim to the Chicago Family Church community, who welcomed 
our Continental Chairman on October 9. “And the reason we have a lot of confusion is because we don’t 
understand True Parents deeply enough. Then how can we understand True Parents? We must become 
True Parents, also known as Messiahs. Therefore, we must become Messiahs for the world.” 
 
Rev. David Rendel, pastor of the Chicago Family Church, said, “The community is grateful for Dr. Kim’s 
leadership and his parental heart to all living in his hometown of Chicago. He provided insights into many 
hopes and concerns facing our international, national and local church development.” 
 

 
 



 

 

On October 23, Dr. Kim reiterated the importance of becoming a confident Messiah in Washington, D.C. 
He spoke of Messiahship at the family and tribal level in order to liberate the family, tribe and the nation. 
 
“Dr. Kim emphasized the importance of absolute unity with our True Parents and proclaiming True 
Parents by becoming Tribal Messiahs ourselves,” said Dr. Achille Acolatse, pastor of the D.C. Family 
Church. “True Parents have the solution to the world’s problems, and by uniting with them we can 
resolve the world’s problems and build the Kingdom of God.” 
 
 


